Misty Maza

From: David Goldblum <david.goldblum®@hurleygroup.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 8:52 AM

To: Misty Maza; Jeanette Morrision

Subject: In Favor of Changes to Micro-Food Business Rules

As a downtown business owner, | am writing to you in favor of the suggested changes to these rules. | believe
the suggested changes would increase economic development in New Haven by enabling Micro-Food-
Businesses to operate and grow more easily. It seems to me that this could be a fast growing sector of our
economy.

Sincerely,

David Goldblum

President

THEHURLEYGROUP

REAL ESTATE DEVELOPMENT AND MANAGEMENT
55 CHURCH STREET, SUITE 204

NEW HAVEN, CT 06510

PHONE: 203-848-6474 X 101

CELL: 203-627-4345

WWW.HURLEYGROUP.NET
<https://gcc01l.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hurleygroup.net%2F&data=02%7
C01%7CMMaza%40newhavenct.gov%7Cf76615b5c37c4c05ff6608d6adfc03ed%7Cdd83ce47326d4fe9a0e5753
0887f77ab%7C0%7C0%7C636887695256812727&sdata=tcAZXekRAtiVvDI9o0OUPK2DrVn42FjFiB1bkXhTRv40%3
D&reserved=0>



WWW.THEWASHINGTONBUILDING.COM

<https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thewashingtonbuilding.com%2F
&data=02%7C01%7CMMaza%40newhavenct.gov%7Cf76615b5c37c4c05ff6608d6adfc03ed%7Cdd83ced7326d
4fe9a0e57530887f77ab%7C0%7C0%7C6368876952568127278&sdata=acGB65AUZY5JwwmheldlIEJifGp8fTcVS8A
B8LpcmFhg%3D&reserved=0>



